
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TESTIMONY OF MISSOURI RIGHT TO LIFE 

IN SUPPORT OF HCS HB 1278 

Before the Senate Ways and Means and Fiscal Oversight Committee 

April 19, 2012 

 

 Missouri Right to Life strongly supports the tax credits for Pregnancy Resource Centers.  

The tax credits allow an opportunity for the PRC’s to offer alternatives to having an abortion to 

women who find themselves in a crisis situation while pregnant. 

 

 Missouri Right to Life encourages this committee to extend the opportunity for 

Pregnancy Resource Centers to receive these tax credits. 

 


